
  August 6, 2019

Allison Lucas
Siri and Glimstad, LLP
200 Park Avenue, Seventeenth Floor
New York, New York  10166
Via email: foia@sirillp.com

Dear Ms. Lucas:

This letter is our final response to your attached Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and Agency for 
Toxic Substances and Disease Registry (CDC/ATSDR) Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request of July 
18, 2019, assigned #19-00977-FOIA.

We located the link below that are responsive to your request. After a careful review of this content, no 
information on these public links was withheld from release.

https://www.cdc.gov/vaccinesafety/concerns/autism.html

Additionally, program also refers you to the U.S. Food and Drug Administration for pre-licensure clinical 
trials data for IPV Vaccine as well the following link to the National Academy of Medicine’s vaccine 
reports: http://www.nationalacademies.org/hmd/Global/Topics/vaccines.aspx.

If you need any further assistance or would like to discuss any aspect of the records provided please contact 
either our FOIA Requester Service Center at 770-488-6399 or our FOIA Public Liaison at 770-488-6277.

Sincerely,

Roger Andoh
CDC/ATSDR FOIA Officer
Office of the Chief Operating Officer
(770) 488-6399
Fax: (404) 235-1852
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